
CURRENT UPDATES! 

Thank you for your interest 

in learning what is current 

with the Archdiocese of 

Louisville’s Jail Ministries 

Program!  

 

Check these pages often for updates, training dates and opportunities to either 

join or assist in our many efforts! 

 

To learn more about the Jail Ministry program serving Jefferson County, KY, 

please contact Deacon Steve Marks at deacon.steve.marks@stalbert.org.  

For information on serving in Jail Ministries in counties served by the Archdiocese 

OUTSIDE of the Metro Louisville area, contact Deacon Lucio Caruso at 

lcaruso@archlou.org.  

 

Ways to support the Archdiocese of Louisville’s Jail Ministries 

• Pray for the success of the ministries. Include it as an intention in both 

private and public prayer opportunities. 

• Pray the Rosary for our ministries 

• Sign up for and attend Archdiocese Jail Communion Minister Formation 

Session when they are offered. (Our next session is being planned for 

Spring of 2019.) 

• Encourage Parish groups interested in learning more about Ministry to 

the Incarcerated to invite someone currently active in the ministry to 

visit them and share their experiences. 

 

Check out the following pages for current needs for the  

Jail Ministry Program! 
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JAIL MINISTRY CURRENT NEEDS 

I. Jail Ministry Volunteers Needed! 

We currently have 13 ministers from nine different 

parishes or Catholic organizations serving in our Jail 

ministry program. We really need around 36 people 

to serve the needs of this ministry. Would you 

consider becoming part of our Jail Ministry team? 

Contact Deacon Steve Marks at deacon.steve.marks@stalbert.org to learn 

more. 

Parishes or Catholic organizations currently supplying Ministers are:

St Albert the Great (3);  

St Patrick (2);  

Holy Trinity (1);  

Cathedral of Assumption (1);  

St Bernard (1); 

St Louis Bertrand (1); 

St. Leonard (1); 

St Martha (1); 

Sisters of Charity Nazareth (2).

 

II. Bibles Needed for Jail Ministry! 

One of the ongoing needs of the Jail 

Ministry program is the purchasing of 

Catholic bibles to give to those who are 

incarcerated. We happily welcome 

donations to offset the costs of this 

ongoing need. 

To make a donation specifically designated for this need, contact Catholic 

Charities of Louisville at: 

2911 South Fourth Street, Louisville, KY 40208-1303 

Phone: (502) 637-9786  

Email: charities@archlou.org  

Just let them know you would like to make a specific donations for “bibles for 

jail ministry” and mark your donation accordingly. 

mailto:deacon.steve.marks@stalbert.org
mailto:charities@archlou.org

